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Old Oak Primary School Update      

Friday 20th June 2025   

Dear families,    

We welcomed fathers to our breakfast club on Wednesday. Thank you all those who 

came and we hope you enjoyed the atmosphere in the hall. I always find it really 

impressive how the children manage themselves so maturely and respectfully in the 

space. We hope you enjoyed your visit. 

As the term moves on, there is a lot going on in the school as you can imagine. 

Reports for each child are being written by the teachers, we are preparing for some 

major events- Sports Day and the Summer Fair, the Leavers’ Play and the 

introduction to the new classes. There is more information below about these. 

SPORTS DAY – TUESDAY 24th JUNE 

We will follow the same timetable as last year for Sports Day. The event will start at 

10am with the children rotating around activities and parents welcome to spectate, 

before a family picnic at 12pm. If you are joining your child at the picnic, we ask that 

you provide your own food and drink for yourself and your family. If your child 

normally has a school lunch and you would like one for your child, this should have 

been ordered at the school office. If your child does not have a lunch ordered, 

please understand that it is your responsibility to provide them with lunch on the 

day. Please note Nursery parents must bring their child if they are attending. Please 

meet us at the stadium for 10am. We had a fantastic turn out from the parent body 
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last year and we hope to see lots of you there again this year. After the picnic there 

will be parent races, teacher races and lots of fun! 

NON-UNIFORM DAY – FRIDAY 27th JUNE 

To support us collecting items for our Summer Fair, children can come to school in 

their own clothes on June 27th, and instead of making a monetary donation they can 

please donate one of the following: a bottle for the bottle stall, a multipack of juice, 

crisps or popcorn.  

SUMMER FAIR – TUESDAY 8th JULY 

We are excited to announce our Summer Fair will take place on the 8th July. This will 

be a whole school event, taking place from 3.30 – 4.30pm in the playground. There 

will be a variety of stalls and activities – please see the attached flyer for more 

information. We are looking for parent volunteers to help set up and run the stalls. 

If you are able to help, please see Joanne at front desk. We look forward to seeing 

you all there! 

BRIC A BRAC DONATIONS 

We would be most grateful for donations of any pre-loved toys and books for our 

Bric a Brac stall. If you are able to donate, please hand to Joanne at front desk. 

Please note donations should not be broken.All money raised will go towards school 

funds. Thank you! 

 OLD OAK MARKET – TUESDAY 8th JULY 

We hope to have a market at our Summer Fair, showcasing small businesses or 

those who craft items at home. The cost will be £12 to have a stall and all profit is 

yours to keep. If you or someone you know in the local area would like to feature at 

Old Oak Market, please email admin@oldoak.lbhf.sch.uk 
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UNIFORM – REMINDER 

In the hot weather, please be aware that what is suitable for adults is not the case 

for children, as children run, play chase, bump into each other, climb etc. For this 

reason, sandals with an open toe or Crocs are not allowed. Blue or white T shirts 

and shorts or summer dresses are recommended when the weather is hot, but not 

football kits. 

REMINDER - SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Please let Joanne know on front reception if you would like to change to school 

lunches. Food is prepared only for the numbers we expect. 

UPPER KS2 SCHOOL JOURNEY 

We are in the process of organising an exciting residential for upper Key Stage 2 to 

the PGL activity centre in Liddington from 9th – 12th November 2025. At the 

moment this is open to Year 5 and 6. This is a wonderful opportunity for the 

children to try new activities such as abseiling, rafting, orienteering and many more 

while growing in independence and confidence. This is a new adventure for Old Oak 

and we can’t wait!  

ATTENDANCE: 

Class Attendance Lates 

Olive class – Yr 1 94% 16 

Acacia class Yr 2 88% 4 

Chestnut class 3 88% 11 

Magnolia class 4 91% 5 

Aspen class  5 96% 9 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday 24th June Sports Day 

Friday 27th  June Non-uniform day 

Tuesday 8th July  Summer Fair  

 

For photos of the week, please check the school’s Instagram page.    

Have great weekend!  

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown     

Find as at:              

  

  @oldoakprimaryschool                               www.oldoakprimary.co.uk   

 

 

 

Willow class  6 97% 19 

Peach class  Rec 94% 2 



5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


